
 

      July 2014 Newsletter       

    
 

 A big “Wellington Welcome” to all our old and new families that have 
joined us in the last month or so. Thank you for choosing Wellington!  
We hope that everyone will be able to join us for our Independence Day parade on 
July 3rd at 4pm. The children work hard on preparing for this activity and 
thoroughly enjoy seeing a big crowd turned out to see them march!  

Reminder to all parents/staff… Our parking lot is a “One Way” Please for 
everyone’s safety use the loop the correct way. Be the responsible parent/staff we 
know you can and should be. 

 Also please remember tuition is due on Friday the week prior to care. Any 
payments not made by 4 p.m. Monday a late fee of $40 will be applied.  

Thank you for all your cooperation and sharing your children with us.  
 

Parents you can also read this newsletter online at…                            
wellingtonacademyschools.com      Enjoy! 

    
                                        Thank you,        
                       Mrs. Millie and Ms. Shannon 

          Administrator’s News… 

 

  “July Curriculum”                 
This month’s theme is…   
3-2-1 Blast Off! 

             
           Our Letters for the month are: 

“Review M-Z” 
 

Our Numbers and Shapes for the month are… 

        “Review 6-10, Count by 5’s” 
& 

“Crescent & Star” 

                

                   The Colors of the month are… 
                   “Red, White & Blue” 
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Wellington Academy 

      1436 Troutman Blvd.  NE 

Palm Bay, FL 32905 

Phone: 

(321) 727-3167 

 

Open Weekdays 

6:30 am – 6:00 pm 

E-mail: 

     wellingtonacadem@bellsouth.net 

Website: 

  www.wellingtonacademyschools.com 

  

 

                                                         

      “July 2014” 
 
Independence Day 
 Parade Thursday  
July 3rd @ 4 p.m. 
 
Just a Reminder…. 
   Friday July 4th 
 Wellington Will Be CLOSED     
in Observance of 
Independence Day 
 
Parents Night Out… 

Friday July 18 …      
6:15pm10:00pm 

        

               
 

                        

                       
             To the following students & staff in July 2014… 
 
Avery Myers… 7/15  Paige Smith…7/20 
Corbin Isom…7/21  Maia Lelekis…7/22 
Maxwell Focacci…7/25 London Foster…7/28 
Priya Gharia…7/29  Sonya Gharia…7/29 
Braden Schultz…7/29  Reid Latraverse…7/30 
Nicolas Tabares-Sanchez…7/31 Ms. Caitlin…7/4 

 

mailto:wellingtonacadem@bellsouth.net
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        Infant News                 

     Summer here! Let the fun begin.  
We are all having fun growing with our friends. Grey and 
Brayden are ‘1’ now, Happy Birthday Boys! They are 
both taking some steps. Reid has a birthday this month, a 
big Happy Birthday! He is crawling all around to keep up 
with the others. Ella has become the ‘interior decorator’ 
rearrange the room. Good job Ella.  Blake is scooting 
around backwards. Benjamin is enjoying floor time. And 
a sad good-bye to Isabella, we will miss you. Hope to see 
you again soon. 
        

             Thank you, 
            Mrs. Lorena, Ms. Yumiko & Ms. Brandi 
   
 
          

 Development 1’s News 

 Development 2’s News 
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 We’re blasting off into July! We will be 
discovering our solar system and celebrating Independence 
Day.  Our colors of the month are red, white & blue. We 
will be looking at stars and planets. We want to wish Paige 
a very Happy Birthday this month. We would also like to 
wish a very Happy Birthday to Ms. Caitlin.  
This month we will have water play on Friday July 11

th
. 

Please bring in bathing suit, towel and please apply sun 
screen in the morning before arrival. 
We look forward to learning and having lots of fun this 
month.  

 
 
Thank you, 

             Ms. Caitlin, Ms. Desiree & Ms. Corrina 
 
 

 

                    
                  

                      

                       

 

 

 

 

         Classroom News 

 Development 3A’s News  

  

 
3,2,1 Blast Off! Come join us on our rocket ship & travel the 
galaxy. We will be learning about different planets, stars, 
rockets and astronauts. We will also be celebrating 
Independence Day! Our parade starts at 4pm, Don’t Be 
Late! A big Happy Birthday to Maxwell & Nicolas. 
Make sure to read the door and dailies for any upcoming 
activities. Let’s have lots of fun in the month of July. 
 
                                 Thank you,  
                                    Ms. Tiffany & Ms. Trista 
 
.  
                   

3,2,1 Blast Off! We will be blasting off to new adventures for the month 
of July. Learning about the letter in the alphabet, color matching, 
counting 1-20, and much more! 
We would like to thank all who helped with our cooking activities, we 
could not have done it without you. 
As we continue to pass through the summer days, please be aware to 
dress your children accordingly, please be sure to have extra clothes in 
your child’s cubby. Thank you so much for your cooperation. We look 
forward to another great month. 
 

Thank you, 
     Mrs. Cherie & Ms. Janell    
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 Wellington Winner’s News 

 3,2,1 Blast Off is our theme for July. We are all 

excited to be learning about our Solar System and the country we 

live in, ‘America’. We will be having  our Patriotic Parade on 
Thursday July 3

rd
. Please dress accordingly to assigned attire 

written on the door. We hope to see everyone there.  

We would like to thank all our parents that contribute to the 

weekly cooking projects, we appreciate your participation. Also 

remember show-n-tell is every Friday and only theme related 

items please. We would like to inform everyone there is no 

homework assignments during  summer. Some fun learning you 

can continue throughout the summer break at home is to practice 

letter & name writing, library visits for special story times are 

always enjoyable, feel free to write your own book reports from 

checked out books and bring them in to share.  

Thank you again for all you cooperation and contribution. Have a 

Terrific Month of July. 

 Happy Birthday America! 

 
Thank you, 

                                  Ms. Devi, Mrs. Julie &  Mrs. Sonya  
                        

    VPK News  

                             
 
 
 
 
 

                            

                 

      

    
                 

                     

 

                 

 

 

 

                 

           

June was a Blast! We are moving right 
along into July. July will be filled with lots of fun. 
Please remember we will be closed on July 4th. 
The week of July 7-11 will be Spirit week. Please 
feel free to wear your favorite team shirt/jersey. 
The week of July 14-18 we will be celebrating 
Halloween in July. July 21-25 will be our Carnival 
week, get ready to play some fun games.  
Please keep an eye on the door for any 
information/ activities coming up. Let’s have a 
blast this month! 
 

Thank you, 
         Ms. Russ  

Questions/Comments/ Suggestions, please contact our e-mail: wellingtonacadem@bellsouth.net 
 


